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TAXUD ACCESS TO DOCUMENTS

From:  (CAB-GENTILONI)
Sent: lundi 20 janvier 2020 16:09
To: O'CONNOR Simon (CAB-GENTILONI)
Cc:  (CAB-GENTILONI);  (CAB-GENTILONI)
Subject: RE: Invitation to meet at Davos, Facebook - Nick Clegg

We have received a follow-up call from , she wanted to check if a meeting can 
be scheduled. 
Manuela 
 

From:  (CAB-GENTILONI)  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 10:25 AM 
To: O'CONNOR Simon (CAB-GENTILONI) <Simon.O'CONNOR@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  (CAB-GENTILONI) < @ec.europa.eu>;  (CAB-GENTILONI) 
< @ec.europa.eu>;  (CAB-GENTILONI) < @ec.europa.eu>
Subject: FW: Invitation to meet at Davos, Facebook - Nick Clegg 
 
Simon, 
FB per Davos 
 

From: Thomas Myrup Kristensen <thomask@fb.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 10:21 AM 
To: CAB GENTILONI CONTACT <CAB-GENTILONI-CONTACT@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: BUTI Marco (CAB-GENTILONI) <Marco.Buti@ec.europa.eu>;  (CAB-
GENTILONI) < @ec.europa.eu>;  < @fb.com>;  

 < @fb.com> 
Subject: Invitation to meet at Davos, Facebook - Nick Clegg 
 
Dear Commissioner Gentiloni, 
 
On behalf of Facebook, please allow me to extend our best wishes for 2020 and the new 
decade. We look forward to working closely with you throughout your mandate. 
 
Our Vice President of Global Affairs and Communications, Nick Clegg, will be at the WEF 
Annual Meeting in Davos from January 22 to 24. If your agenda allows, he would be grateful 
for a chance to meet you personally to discuss issues of mutual relevance, including your 
mission to design a strong investment programme to maintain inclusive growth as the EU 
navigates the digital transition, or your work on developing a pan-European approach on 
taxation of the digital economy. He would also be interested in your views on the new rules 
and regulations we feel are needed for the internet.  
 
I hope such a meeting would be of interest to you. My team will coordinate with your Office to 
determine availability.  
 
I thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Thomas Myrup Kristensen 
Managing Director EU Affairs, Head of Office 
35 Boulevard du Régent 
B-1000 Brussels 
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